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8t January 2021

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,
Happy New Year. | hope that you are staying safe in these difficult times.

In line with recent announcements remote teaching and learning will commence from
next week.

We are aware that many students will need access to the school to collect books and
belongings before online teaching commences. We intend to use Monday, 11t January
2021 for students to visit the school and collect their belongings and to carry out staff
planning.

Students can collect their belongings from the school on Monday, 11t January during
the following times:

1st Years 9.00am - 10.15am
2rd Years 10.30am - 11.45am
3rd Years 12.00pm - 1.15pm
Transition Years 1.30pm - 2.00pm
5th Years 2.15pm to 3.30pm
6t Years 3.45pm - 4.30pm

When collecting belongings, students must enter the school via the Courthouse gate and
reception entrance, wear a facemask and follow all public health guidelines.
Congregating of students is strictly forbidden. Students should exit the school via the
door at the Technology Room and Post Office gate.

Hopefully most students can collect their belongings on Monday and remote teaching
and learning will commence from Tuesday, 12t January 2021.

We know this is a very stressful time for everyone and we wish to assure you that we
will work hard to sustain quality teaching, learning and support for all our students
during this public emergency.

May you all stay safe.

Yours sincerely

Michael Dineen
Principal
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